901 Grand
Artesia, New Mexico
January 31, 1950

Mrg. Clarene Bell, Secretary
0il Conservation Commission
Box 1545

Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Mrs. Bell:

Regarding your letter of the 26th, in regard to the
well Record on John S. Williams, Williams # 1 Well in Secs
31, T. 17S, R. 33E, Maljamar Pool, Lea County, New Mexico,
the well was drilled in 1943, with Rotary tools to the
depth of 1500', we have been unable to locate a log of
the well to that depthe

However, I talked with Justin Newman, with Oil Conser-
vation here, and he suggested that I make a log on the
well from 1500' to total depth of 4328, which I have
taken care of. Evidently in 1943 when the well was owned
by Williame Oil Coampany, and it being on Patented Land,
they were under the impression that they did not have to
file a log on the well, and one was never sent ine

I am enclosing the Well Recornd wiih this letter,
hoping that this meetls with the approval of your officee

Yours very truly

JOHN S+ WILLIAMS
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